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COPES-VULCAN, INC.
PO. BOX 577 LAKE CITY, PENNSYLVANIA 16423D577 PHONE (814) 774-3151 FAX (814) 774 2646 TRT 199140*
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November 22, 1988
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Offico of Nuclear Reautor '

USNRC
Mail Stop OWFN9D4
Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. Brian Grimes
Director, Division Inspection and Safe Guards

Mr. Grimes,

Enclosed for your records is a copy of the letter which
Copes-Vulcan will issue to our customers regarding incorrect
valve weight and center of gravity. This letter will be mailed
to our customers over the next 30 days. If you receive any
further data, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Cordially,

fi elayl,,,

le ;. Mg s
Quality Co trol Manager

DMf/pjg

Enclosure
cc: Joe Petrosino, NRC
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Copes-Vulcan has determine ( that the valve weight and/or
center of gravity referenced on some assembly drawings prior to
1980 may be incorrect. If the assembly drawings Copes-Vulcan
provided your company includes this data and you require
additional information, please contact Dale Mays, Quality
Control Manager. Listed below are the job numbers on which
Copes-Vulcan supplied valves to your company during the time
frame in question.

Cordially,

Dale R. Mays
Quality control Manager
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